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6th November 1953 

Mr. Grote Reber,
 
Wailuki,
 
MAUl,
 
TERRITORY OF HAWAII.
 

Dear Reber, 

I have just received your letter of October 29 
about the possible low frequency observations. I want to 
go into the thing as carefully as possible with expert 
advice from Bracewell and one or two other similarly 
knowledgeable people and I shall then write you in 
detail, (say in a couple o~ weeks). . 

If the prospect looks good I should be delighted 
to arrange a co-operative venture along the lines you
suggested. 

Yp~. 
(J.L.Pawsey) 


